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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20855

AUG | 9 1379

Mr. Gerard F. Helfrich, Director

Office of Program Implementation

Bureau of Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

'1.S. Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

Enclosed please find an application from Eberiine Instrument Corporation for
a Ticense to export special nuclear material to Chile.

Betore taking action on this license application, we would appreciate your
views, in accordance with established procedures and from the overall perspec-
tive of the Executive Branch, as to whether the issuance of the requested 1i-
cense would be inimical to the interests of the United Staves, including the
common defense and security, and whether the proposed export meets the ap-

plicable criteria in the Atomic Energy Act as amended by the Nuclear Nonpro-
liferation Act of 1978,

Sincerely,

Marvin R, Eete(son, Acting Assistant

Director

Export/Import and International
Safeguards

0ffice of International Programs

Enclosure:
Appl. dtd 7/27/79
(XSNM01550)

cc w/enclosure:

Mr. Holsey G. Handyside, DOE

Mr. Richard L. Willismson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, DOD

Mr. Duane Sewell, DOE

Mr. Kent Knowles, DOC

Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, DOS



